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Friday 9th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers
During the Summer term, Year 5 will be delving into the study of the Bostin’ Black Country, studying the local history of the area with a focus on the Victorian era. As part of our enriching curriculum in Year 5, we will be visiting the Black Country Living Museum on Friday 7th June. This visit will allow us to fully immerse ourselves into life in Victorian Britain, gaining first-hand experience and discovering what life would have been like for a child during this time.  
On the day of the visit, we will be leaving school at 9:15am and will be returning ready for the end of the school day at 3:20pm. Children will be required to bring a packed lunch with them and a coat in case of change of weather (activities are outside).
The cost of the visit will be £15.50 and we are asking for this to be paid by Friday 3rd May.  This can be paid by the school app or by requesting a Paypoint voucher.
All children entitled to free school meals will automatically be booked a packed lunch, please pick your child’s preferred sandwich on the slip below or indicate if you will provide a packed lunch yourself from home.  (If a slip is not returned, your child will be provided with the cheese option).
If you do have any questions about this contact the class teachers via year5@uplandsmanor.sandwell.sch.uk.
Thank you for your support.
Miss Elcocks
Year 5 Leader
Y5 – Black Country Living Museum – Friday 7th June 2024 – Free School Meal Pupils

Sandwich Preference:	Cheese	   Ham	/   Sending packed lunch from home    *please circle your choice  
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Headteacher: Mr A. Dickinson
Addenbrooke Road, Smethwick, West Midlands, B67 6HT
Email: headteacher@uplandsmanor.sandwell.sch.uk

Website: uplandsmanor.sch.life
Telephone: 0121 558 1602
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